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MONDAY, OCTOBER 2Q 
No Scheduled Activities 

TUESDAY, OCTOBER 31 
10:00 a.m. 

7:00 p.m. 

WEDNESDAY, NOVEMBER 1 
10:00 a.m. 

3:00 p.m. 

7:30 p.m. 

THURSDAY, NOVEMBER~ 
10:00 a.m. 

1:00 p.m. 

FRIDAY, NOVEMBER 3 
10:00 a.m. 

10:00 a.m. 

NOTICES: 

Chapel: Reformation Day. John Lindsey and 
Mary Ruth Crook, worship leaders. 

Class for student wives. Mackie Hall Conference 
Room. 

Chapel: Dr. Charles Dorman, Director, Student-
Field Ministries. 
Seminary Council meeting. Dean's Conference 
Room. 
Women's Exercise class. Gore gym. 

Chapel: Mrs. Harrison Gregory, Danville, Va. 
President - Woman's Missionary Union, 
Southern Baptist Convention. 
Theological Students Fellowship. Mackie 
Hall Conference Room. Everyone welcome. 

Methodist students fellowship. Cafeteria. 
See details in notice. 
Lottie Moon group meeting. Cafeteria. See 
details in notice. 

METHODIST Methodist students will be meeting in the 
'STUDENTS: cafeteria for coffee and donuts on Friday, 
November 3 at 10:00 a.m. The purpose of the meeting is to ·plan 
activities and to provide an opportunity to get to know each other 
better. Meeting with us is Rev. John Young, minister, Wake Forest 
United Methodist Church. 

LOTTIE MOON Have you heard what the Lottie Moon group ~9 • 
GROUP: going to auction off at the Faculty-Student 
auction, November 14th~ Make plans to attend and participate in 
this exciting event. A meeting will be held on Friday, November 3 
at 10:00 a.m. in the cafeteria. 

WOMEN IN Persons interested in concerns related to 
MINISTRY: women in ministry are invited to participate 
in an organizational meeting Thursday, November 2 at 7:00 p.m. in 
the Manor Lounge. All interested members of the seminary community 
are invited. 



FLORIDA CLUB 
DINNER: 
dish dinner. 
you there! 

On Monday evening, November 13 at 6:30 p.m., 
the Florida Club will have a family covered 

Please call 556-1506 if you are planning to come. See 

BLOODMOBILE The Red Cross Bloodmobile will be. on campus 
VOLUNTEERS: Tuesday, November 4 from 11:00 a.m.-4:30 
p.m. Student Volunteers are needed to assist regular Red Cross 
workers. If you can spare an hour or more, please contact Gary 
Kaufman at 556-2961. 

BASKETBALL The sign-up sheet for intramural basketball 
SIGN-UPS: is posted on the sports bulletin board in 
Appleby. Those who plan to play may sign up through Friday, November 
2· Anyone interested in coaching an intramural basketball team should 
contact David Daly in the gym. 

MIGRANT MINISTRY Those who are interested in following up 
FOLLOW-UP: on the Migrant Ministry Conference are asked 
to meet briefly with Bill Walker and Chuck Harrison at 10:00 a.m. 
on Friday, November 3 in the cafeteria. 

PROJECT WARMTH: This fall, the Student Council is sponsoring 
"Project Warmth". The purpose of "Project 

Warmth" is to cut, collect, and distribute firewood to families in 
the community who depend on wood for heating. Students are urged to 
volunteer both themselves and any equipment they might have (axes, 
chainsaws, etc.) to the project. Most of the work will be done on 
Saturday mornings. The morning of Saturday, November 4, will be the 
morning that we begin. For more information, contact David Shirley 
or Bill Walker. 

HOME MISSIONS Those interested in the Practicum on Home 
PRACTICUM: Missions (H 319s in_catalog), please contact 
Dr. Braswell for an application. The practicum is offered for 10 
weeks in the summer of 1979, 

LEGS FOR Join in the first annual Legs For Lottie 
LOTTIE: (Moon) marathon on November 14 at 4:00 p.m. 
for a mere buck you can run your legs off with the hope winning a 
real genuine trophy (or reasonable facsimile). Remember this is the 
first! Your name will go down in history and possibly end up in one 
of Dr. Miller's lectures. Show your legs for St. Lottie! More details 
in the next Campus Bulletin. 

AWARD From time to time, Southeastern awards the 
NOMINATIONS: Citation for Excellence in Christian Ministry 
to persons whose ministry personifies the values Southeastern seeks 
to uphold. Although ineligible for the award, students may submit 
nominations for consideration. The Citation for Excellence in 
Christian Ministry committee is accepting nominations through December 
1. Nomination forms may be obtained from Rod Byard in the Institutional 
Development Office. 

GET INVOLVED- Join the Student Council Arts or Social Committee 
SHARE YOUR TALENTS: Contact Joel Williams (Bostwick 33, 556-2951) 
or Lynn Hamner (Manor basement) or leave your name in the committee boxes 
outside the Student Council offices, Mackie Hall. Also, if you have 
a gift-why not share it with others? An opportunity is available. The 
Arts and Social Committees are co-sponsoring a Coffee House on Thurs-
day, November 9. If interested, co~tact Joel or Lynn. 

CAIVIPUS FUN AND (1) On Thursday, October 26, the Student Council 
COMING EVENTS: Social ·committee is sponsoring a Scavenger Hunt. 
Meet at 8:00 p.m.-Women's Dormitory basement. 

(2) The Pat Terry Group will be in concert in 
Raleigh on Friday, November 17 at 8:00 p.m. Tickets are $3.00 and may 
be purchased from Lynn Hamner 556-1638 or Manor basement. 

Material for the Camaus Bulletin should reach the Student Affairs office 
by 12:00 noon Wednes ay. 
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